
 

 
 

 

 
 
Frequently Asked Questions 
 
How is this plan being used? 
The Statewide Bicycle Pedestrian Plan has established goals for CDOT’s bicycle and pedestrian program. CDOT 
will use the plan in evaluating candidate bicycle and pedestrian projects and programs and making associated 
investment decisions. The same evaluative criteria will help CDOT track its progress toward achieving the plan’s 
goals. It is also expected that the plan’s recommendations and approaches may be followed by regional and 
municipal agencies throughout Colorado. 
 
Who was involved with developing the plan? 
A multi-disciplinary consulting team led by Sprinkle Consulting and Felsburg Holt & Ullevig developed the plan, 
under the leadership of CDOT staff. The plan’s development was also guided by a Project Team consisting of 
CDOT staff, a broader Stakeholder Group, and the citizens of Colorado through the plan’s public outreach 
mechanisms.  
 
Does this plan have a performance measurement to evaluate its effectiveness as it’s implemented? 
Yes.  Performance measures are included as part of the overall plan. 
 
When was this plan completed? 
Work on the plan began in June of 2011.  The plan was adopted in October of 2012. 
 
Will this plan have a map of new bike routes and trails? 
No.  
 
Will this plan identify funding for bike/ped improvements? 
No. 

 


